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Good morning,  
 
I am not able to attend the meeting on November 6th but would like to send in my 
impact statement.  
 
I am writing you in hopes that we can highlight the safety issues that come from 
encampments in parks. We can all agree that everyone is entitled to a safe space and a 
roof over their heads. As a tax paying home owner why don’t our rights to a safe 
environment matter? 
 
We moved up the mountain about 12 years ago from a busy and dangerous area 
between King and Main. It was safer for our children to walk to school and play at the 
park. Now we live just behind Peace Memorial Park near Crockett. We thought it would 
be a beautiful space to raise our children with only 2 neighbours on each side of us, 
quiet elderly people. We thought having a view of the park and green space would be 
just perfect. 
 
This past summer, however, we’ve had some new neighbours basically sharing our 
back yard. This is in addition to the trio of tents that are set up a view houses to our 
left.  We don’t have a deep lot and with the by laws being changed by our Mayor, 
anyone can set up a tent within meters of our back fence.  
 
I’m not talking about people who’ve just fallen on hard times, maybe lost their job or 
their homes due to unforeseen circumstances. These people have lost their homes 
because they are dangerous drug addicts. My problem is not that someone can have a 
tent in my view from my home but that they bring criminals and more drug addicts to our 
once quiet area. Just this week I witnessed a shopping cart full of stolen Amazon 
packages be dropped off in the park and the woman who lives in the tent brings back all 
her stolen goods to her “home”. I notified the non emergency police line but of course 
they didn’t do anything about it besides speak to her. The couple there fight and argue 
non stop , yelling and swearing so loud that I can hear them with my windows closed. 
 
 A few days ago a drug dealer came to the tent behind my home bringing drugs to the 
woman and her friend. I’m sure this is one of many visits that will take place the longer 
they are here. 
 
The larger set of tents has a propane generator hooked up. As you’ve reported there 
have been several fires within the encampments around the city and it’s only a matter of 






